February 21, 1968

MEMORAR 2OM
To: Mr. Cecil A. Alexander, Chairmen

Housing Resources Committee

‘In telking with Mr, Satterfleld today in connection with a Turnkey project,
he presented the following situation which he suggests that I take up with you
for such action as you may be able to take in getting the matier resolved.

The Housing Authority has been approached by the Cormunity Relations
Commission to determine if the Housing Authority's playgrounds could be used
this swmer in cooperation with the City's Recreation Department's activities.

¥r. Satterfield states that the Housing Authority's position is that they will
be happy to cooperate in this matter provided that supervision is given the recrea=-
tional activities on these playgrounds, which the fousing Authority is not
authorized to provide.

Mr. Satterfield further advises that the fousing Authority has also contacted
the City Recreation Department about this matter and that the Recreation Depart=~
ment is ready and willing to eooperate and provide the necessary supervision
except for the fact that they have been informed by the City Comptroller that no
money is available with which to pay the recreation workers.

Maleoln D, Jonmes
Housing Coordinator
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